
 

 

 

    

 

 

Tesla, Inc. – Washington Office 

1050 K St. NW, Washington, DC 20001 

p +202 737 0024   

 

February 1, 2017 

 

Administrator 

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 

Washington DC, 20590 

Attention:  Steve Wood, Acting Chief Counsel 

 

 RE:  Tesla Motors, Inc. Corporate Name Change 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

Pursuant to the requirements of 49 C.F.R. Part 566, please be aware that Tesla Motors, 

Inc. has changed its corporate name to Tesla, Inc., effective February 1, 2017.  Going 

forward, all communications and correspondence will be via the new corporate entity name; 

all other relevant corporate information, including our headquarters address, remains the 

same. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (267) 808-8976 or callen@tesla.com should you 

have any questions about this change.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Charity Allen 

Managing Counsel, Regulatory  

 

The following logos are applicable to Tesla, Inc.  
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